
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 3/13/2014 8:23:47 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Lunch. 19th or 25th. 

J'attend cela avec impatiance!

> On Mar 13,2014, at 12:49 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
> Perhaps it is the time change. Yes. 18 works.
>
> Abiento.
>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105 
>(415) 973-4977
>
>
» On Mar 12, 2014, at 11:01 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
»
» Mon Cher Brian,
»
» 19th is a Saturday. Did you mean April 18th? That should work well.
»
» Bonne nuit,
»
» Liza
»
>» On Mar 12, 2014, at 2:13 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
»>
>» Either of these work for now.
»>
>» Brian K. Cherry
>» PG&E Company
>» VP, Regulatory Relations
>» 77 Beale Street
>» San Francisco, CA. 94105
>» (415) 973-4977
»>
»>
»>
>» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
»> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/companv/privacY/customer/
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